
Statement on Data Security 
 

Per 702 KAR 1:170 the Data Breach and Security Best Practice Guide has been 

reviewed and best practices have been implemented regarding data security. We 

continue to review and enforce those practices when reviewing or purchasing 

new systems or software. It is our intent to continue due diligence in protecting 

data that relates to staff, students and the business of the Southgate Independent 

School District. 

 

Sharyl Iden 

District Technology Coordinator 

 

Shannon Hansman 

Principal 

 

Greg Duty 

Superintendent 

 

Anthony Hughey 

Chief Finance Officer 


